
Remembering Rosie Zakarian 
 

 
 
Rosie passed away peacefully on Monday, September 23, 2024, 
after a short illness. Rosie was a wonderful person and an avid 
bridge player, accumulating many Master Points. She enjoyed 
playing bridge and even after covid played a lot on BBO. 
 
Rosie graduated from Indiana University and was a CPA in her 
working life. She was married to Joe Zakarian, who was a 
professional golf player. Joe passed away earlier this year. 
 
Rosie served on the Unit Board 531 for many years, planned the Unit 
games, ordered the food, and helped serve and clean up after the 
games. She devoted her spare time to our unit. 
 
Rosie will be greatly missed. 
 
 
 
 


